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Health Care Response /COVID-19 
Minnesota Fund Request Form 

Please complete this form in accordance with the instructions 

Agency/Program/Activity: 

Title of Request: 

Date: Amount Requested: 

Request Funding Source: 
Health Care Response Fund Request COVID-19 Minnesota Fund Request 

Brief Summary of Request: 
Summary must be complete on this page with supporting information attached. 

Date Department Head Signature 

Form: 7265-01 (March 2020)


	Date: 5/20/2020
		2020-05-20T16:28:33-0500
	Margaret Kelly


	Date_2: 5/20/2020
	Title of Request: Gloves Purchase; Flexibility for Critical Care Supplies
	Amount Requested: 2557400
	Request Funding Source: COVID-19 Minnesota Fund (Laws 2020, Ch. 71, Art. 1 Sec. 7)
	Brief Summary of Request: REQUEST: The Minnesota Department of Health, working with the Critical Care Supply work group, requests $2,557,400 from the COVID-19 Minnesota fund to purchase an estimated 22,000,000 nitrile gloves for hospital, clinic, and long term care setting use. We also request that if for some reason this authorization is not fully spent on gloves, then any remaining funds will be added to LCRC authorization #8 to purchase other needed critical care supplies.

RATIONALE:

The Critical Care Supply (CCS) work group has sourced a significant quantity of medical grade gloves at a competitive price. This commodity is difficult to source and current data shows that there is less than 10-day supply at current usage in the state-run warehouse of personal protective equipment. The CCS team will source various sizes from medium to extra-large at a cost of $.11 per glove. The total cost with tax and delivery is $2,557,400. Delivery is expected by June 15, 2020 for the first 10 million gloves and July 22 for the remaining 12 million gloves.

Currently, LCRC authorization #8 for discretionary spending for critical supplies has $460,000 remaining. We are not using this remaining authority for this request and instead are seeking a new authorization in order to secure this purchase. In the event that we do not act quickly enough to secure this purchase, or we can only secure a lesser quantity of gloves, then we request that the remaining amount of this request be added to LCRC authorization #8 for discretionary spending for critical supplies.
	Agency/Program/Activity: Department of Health / Margaret Kelly, Deputy Commissioner


